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Since late 2011, the Iranian Cheetah Society (ICS) has been busy to obtain the first 
comprehensive picture of the Asiatic cheetah's population status in Iran. We used camera 
traps in nine different areas from northeast near Turkmenistan border to south, not too far 
from Pakistan and then, near the capital of Tehran. The cheetah images enable us to 
understand what the situation of the cheetahs in Iran is and how they can be managed to be 
saved. Attached, you are receiving images of an adult male cheetah in eastern Iran which we 
have named him Arash. Hereby, we would like to thank you so much for your help, support 
and encouragement. 
 

 



 

 
 


